CITY OF MILWAUKEE
HEALTH DEPARTMENT

MEMORANDUM
TO: Jim Owczarski
City Clerk
FROM: Jeanette Kowalik, PHD, MPH, MCHES

Commissioner of Health
DATE: 9/24/2019

RE: Ambulance Company’s Applications for Approval

Attached are copies of the ambulance company’s applications for certification. Per Chapter
75-15-13 the City of Milwaukee Health Department is to submit these to your office after
receiving approval from the City of Milwaukee Police Department. That approval letter is
attached along with the applications.

If you have any questions or require further information, please contact Michael Stevenson
at msteven@milwaukee.gov or (414) 286-6265.

Jean te Kowallk PHD, MPH, MCHES
Commissioner of Health

CC: Tracy Wetzel
Michael Stevenson
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